
 

City of Morristown 
IN SOUTHERN MINNESOTA LAKES REGION 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Board of the City of Morristown will hold a public 
hearing on March 17, 2022 at 7:00pm in the Morristown Government Room at 402 S. Division 
Street, Morristown, MN to consider the following:  

1. Amending Section 152.068 Required Street Frontage for Developable Lots: changing 
frontage to access   

2. Amending Section 152.073 Permitted Accessory Uses: amending accessory building and 
driveway requirements for parcels over 5 acres in Agricultural District 

3. Amending Section 152.216 Parking Standards of the City Code: Agricultural District 
Exempt 

 
February 28, 2022 
 
Lisa Duban 
City Clerk 
507-685-2302  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


